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~tate of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMC.:-f OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

October 3, 1995 

Mr. Phil Christiansen 
Lake Street County E 
P.O. Box 100 
Phelps, Wisconsin 54554 

Dear Mr. Christiansen: 

North Central District Headquarters 
Box B18 

Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501 
TELEPHONE 715-365-8900 

TELEFAX 715-365-8932 1 

Thank you for granting permission to the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources to gain access to your property to sample Military Creek during the 
week of October 9, 1995. Mr. Scott Watson and I discussed this sampling with 
you on September 29, 1995. 

We will be working on your property located at T42N, RllE, Section 35. We 
will be collecting streambed sediments to be taken back to the lab for a 
biomonitoring. We will also be collecting macroinvertebrates for biot~c index 
testing. A limited amount of sediment sampling will also occur from the 
floodplain soils adjacent to Military Creek, as well as from North Twin Lake. 
Justification for this sampling is listed on Pages 4 and 5 of the DNR work 
plan sent to you under separate cover. 

If you have any questions concerning this letter and our monitoring, feel free 
to call me at (715)365-8947. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincere~f_, 

~ fl 
Jim Kreitlow 
Water Resources Specialist 

JK:da 
cc: Jim Amrhein, WR/2 

Lee Liebenstein, WR/2 
Tom Janisch , WR/2 
Michelle Owens, Rhinelander 
Connie Antonuk, Rhinelander 

<: '!!,Scott Watson , Rhinelander 
Larry Maltbey, Rhinelander 




